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August 5, 2022

Dear Participant,       

On behalf of the Substance Abuse Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), the Association of State and Territorial Health Officials (ASTHO) and the National Association of State Mental Health Program Directors (NASMHPD), I would like to thank you for viewing the webinar: Social Connectedness – A Key Component to Youth Mental Wellness, Including Youth with Serious Mental Illness and Emotional Disturbances  presented online Wednesday, August 3, 2022 from 2:00– 3:30pm Eastern Time (1.5 hours) for Part One and Thursday, August 4, 2022 from 2:00-3:00pm Eastern Time (1 hour) for Part Two with presenters Linda Hall, Director of the Wisconsin Office of Children’s Mental Health and Kini-Ana Tinkham, Executive Director of the Maine Resilience Building Network.

We hope you found the information useful. 

Sincerely,
[image: ]

Kelle M. Masten
Coalition Manager, NASMHPD
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